

2855 Gramercy Houston, Texas 77025 Phone: (713) 668-6828

December 3, 2024

Dear Valued Patient:

I hope this message finds you well. It is with a mix of emotions that I write to inform you of my upcoming relocation to a different city and state. My last day at Houston Eye Associates will be January 17th, 2025.

Over the past three years, it has been my privilege to provide you with eye care and to be a part of your health journey. I am sincerely grateful for the trust you have placed in me as your ophthalmologist. Each of you has contributed to my practice in a meaningful way, and I will carry fond memories of our time together.

Although I am saddened to leave, I am confident that you will continue to receive exceptional care from my brilliant colleagues, who are fully equipped to support your eye health needs. I will ensure a smooth transition for your care, and our team will be more than happy to assist you in scheduling your future appointments. Please reach out to my staff at (713) 668-6828 ext. 2270 for any questions and to discuss your future care.

Your medical records will be maintained by Houston Eye Associates. They will be kept confidential and available to the Houston Eye physicians. If you choose to transfer to another physician that is outside of Houston Eye Associates, then you will need to contact our Medical Records Department, sign a medical records release, and give them the name and address of the physician where you want the records sent. This will be done at no cost to you. If you have any questions, please contact the Medical Records Department at (713) 668-6828.

Thank you once again for your support and trust. I wish you all the best in the years to come.

Warm regards,

Ravi Shah, M.D.

Houston Eye Associates